
The Peterborough Branch of RWTO is continuing to support various organizations in the 
community thanks to everyone’s generosity. This year we will give donations to 
Crossroads, Cameron House, Salvation Army, YES and Kawartha Food Banks. 

In September, we collected school supplies, single sheets, towels, washcloths, unscented 
shampoo, slippers, cash and gift cards to support Crossroads. 

 We will be collecting children and teen-age books to distribute at Christmas through 
the Salvation Army at the meeting in November. During the same meeting we will be 
collecting handbags and toiletries as well as clothing for Cameron House. 

This year we have found a need for milk bag mats in Peterborough so we will be 
distributing some of the mats to One City to support those who are living outdoors. 

 

 

We recently were able to collect these donations along with $50 in gift cards and $40 in 
cash for the Crossroads shelter in Peterborough  which provides safe shelter, resources, 
support and crisis services for women who experience violence and abuse of any kind. 
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